
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is to declare that the nearest airport is Netaji Subhas Chandra Bose International Airport at Dum 

Dum, Kolkata which is at a distance of 22.6 kilometers from the project location. So, no clearance or 

NOC from Airports Authority of India is required for the “TEEN KANYA” project at Barrackpore. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


